hunters support management

The following was sent by 41

Nunivak Island residents to
Gov. Bill Sheffield.

It has been unanimiously
decided and encouraged that the
State of Alaska to take over
the management of Sea Mam-
mals such as Pacific Walrus,

Polar Bear and other species.

The Coalition is consists of
Registered guides, Class A.
Guides, Assistant guides licensed
transportors and other proposed
Sea Mammal guides and other
sea mammal hunters.

Based is obvious that it

is monetary for balanced eco-
nomic well being for those
of us who don’t make six
digit figures from Bristol Bay
commercial fishing and other
places.

Deciding factor has not been
from the locality of the impact,
which are the people from the
coast that sould be involved.

We don’t feel that the con-
servation arms of (AVCP) Asso-
ciation of Village Council Pres-
idents which is Nunam Kit-
lutisisti represents us in the
area concerned.,




